August21,201z

Important Notification!

As you may already know, the DoD Legacy Program office is scheduled to move to
the Mark Center on 5 September 2012.

If you're shipping or mailing anything to the Legacy Program from now thru
September 2012, please contact Jane Mallory, jane.mallory.ctr@osd.mil (Natural
Resources); Cecilia Brothers, cecilia.brothers.ctr@osd.mil (Cultural Resources);
or Sean Rutherford, sean.rutherford.ctr@osd.mil so that your shipment can be
coordinated to ensure delivery. Please note that Email addresses for Legacy
Program staff will not change.

The Legacy Program will provide general delivery instructions at a later time
after we fully understand the new requirements of the Mark Center mail room.

Another email update, with new phone number and address information, will follow
soon.

This message is courtesy of the DoD Legacy Resource Management Program.
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